
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

April 16, 2021 

 

Dear Residents, Families, Responsible Parties and Staff, 

I am writing to notify you that on April 16, 2021, we have one (1) new confirmed 

vaccinated Covid positive employee at Weston Assisted Living.   

Thank you in advance for understanding that while we are doing our best to 

control any employee or resident from having COVID-19, unfortunately cases 

may arise on occasion.  We continue to follow and enforce infection control 

practices and initiatives, including weekly testing of staff to reduce the chance 

of an outbreak. 

There will be no changes to programming, dining or visitation at this time. 

If you should have any questions or concerns, please call me.  I will do my best 

to return your call  within 48 hours.   

 

Sincerely, 

Anna  

Anna Burke 

Administrator  

(973)929-2747 
 

 

 


